
To learn more about our offerings, you can
review menus on our website or contact a
member of our team at:

November 2024 Closings
MONSTER MASH OUTING
SOLD OUT
Tavern & course closed all day
SPOOKY 9-HOLE CHALLENGE
3pm shotgun / 5-9pm party
SPOTS STILL AVAILABLE!
Clubhouse will close to the public at 5pm
Tavern Closed at 12:30pm
Pavilion seating available for golfers
Tavern Closed at 3:30pm
Pavilion seating available for golfers
THANKSGIVING
Property open to golfers until 4pm

Fri. Nov 1

Sat. Nov 2

Fri. Nov 8

Sun. Nov 17

Th. Nov 28
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Remember to always check our online events calendar
& call in for availability to make sure we’re open!

2024 BATTLE OF THE VALLEY

The year is flying by, and it’s time to start
thinking of the holiday season -- it’ll be here
before we know it!
We hope you’ll consider Schroyer’s Tavern at
Maryland National Golf Club for your
company gathering, family get-together,
community celebration, etc. We have a ton of
different spaces available, based on the size of
your group; an array of menu options to choose
from including buffets, plated meals, and heavy
hors d’oeurves; and the ability to customize
every event to best suit your crowd, their
palates, and your budget!

Holiday Season Is Upon Us!

Frederick Wedding Expo - Nov 3
Swing by the Frederick Fairgrounds on Sunday,
November 3rd to visit Ms. Reghan Lennox and
Mr. Jason Medrano at this year’s wedding expo!

info@marylandnational.com
(301) 371-0000

Looking for something smaller? Contact
Schroyer’s Tavern to make a reservation at
(301) 371-0000 x2. You can still experience all
the holiday decor, Chef Matt’s fantastic menu,
and the beautiful views of the Middletown
Valley. With regular closings, though,
reservations are highly recommended.

Last month, our Maryland National family had
our annual battle against our neighbors at
Musket Ridge Golf Club. Day one over at
Musket was a close day but Maryland National
came out on top with a 4-point lead heading into
Sunday. With home field advantage on Sunday,
Maryland National was able to return the
cannon home with a 52-20 score in singles.
Congratulations and thank you to all the
members that participate in the 2024 Battle of
the Valley!

This annual event is a great way to meet tons of
local vendors for all your event planning needs:  
DJs, photographers, bakers, vacation planners,
venue, and so much more! If you’re planning a
wedding or know someone newly (or soon to
be!) engaged, this event is a must.
To attend is FREE if you register in advance (or
$5 at the door on the day-of), so check it out
online... We hope to see you there!


